
 
September 3, 2019 
 
Subject: Customer Notification Letter — BioClamp & BioValve Packaging— PCN1087141 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
You are receiving this notice because your company has purchased, or sampled, the parts 
referenced above from Nordson MEDICAL in the past 24 months. Nordson Medical will be 
changing the packaging material for all BioClamps and BioValves.  This will affect the inner bag 
only.  There is no change to the actual clamps or valves, only the packaging.  This will be a rolling 
change and there is no impact to Nordson Medical or customer’s inventory.  The earliest 
effective date will be September 30, 2019. 
 
The table below lists the part numbers impacted.  
 

Part number 
VNG075WHT 
VNG150WHT 
VNG200WHT 
VNG250WHT 
VNG400WHT 
VNG600WH 
VNG800WH 
VBV0500NW 
VBV1000NW 

 
 
Please contact Nordson MEDICAL customer service with any questions related to this change at 
(888) 404-5837 or sales@nordsonmedical.com. We appreciate your business and hope that this 
change will have no effect on the end product in which it is used. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ken Davis 
Global Product Manager 
Nordson Medical 
 


